To the respected Burnaby Mayor and City Councillors,

We, the residents of 6800-7100 block of Jubilee Ave, petition to the City of Burnaby to put place a
resident only parking because of high volume of traffic of non-resident parking on our streets.

There is insufficient parking for the number of residents who live on Jubilee Ave. This is due to a major
increase of businesses and the businesses customers who are non-residents. People are parking illegally
and more than 3 hours which goes against what the by law states especially the customers from La Foret
Cafe. This also raises a significant safety concern due to the high-votume traffic on our street. This higher
vehicle traffic is causing personal damages on resident’s vehicles due to the insufficient space of parking.

The residents received a letter from the city of Burnaby regrading the parking problem, but most of the
residents did not understand the letter due to the language barrier.

We, the undersigned, are in agreeance to a resident only parking which will help reduce traffic, reduce
litter, and help with parking for our residents.

House Owners N_éme Full Address Phoneit Signature
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Residents of Jubilee Avenue
Burnaby, BC

Jul 2nd, 2020

City of Burnaby

To whom it may concern,

Regarding the Resident Parking Permit Program on_Jubi_Iee_ Avenue, we -
missed voting before the deadline due to various reasons. We hereby
request that the City of Burnaby reopen the program so that the_.'l'dt:al
traffic congestion can be improved for the safety and interests of not
only residents but also all who pass by this area.

Below are the votes representing part of the residents who have
missed the voting deadline: -

Street Number | Name of Resident | In Favor of Resident Parking
Permit Program(Signature)
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Please consider the votes above and kindly reopen the program in
your earliest convenience. Thank you.



Residents of Jubilee Avenue

Burnaby, BC
Jul 2nd, 2020
City of Burnaby

To whom it may concern,

Regarding the Resident Parking Permit Program on jubilee Avenue, we missed voting before the
deadline due to various reasons. We hereby request that the City of Burnaby reopen the program so
that the local traffic congestlon can be smproved for the safety and mterests of not only resudents but
also all who pass by this area.

Below are the votes representing part of the residents who have missed the voting deédiihe':

Street Number . Name of Resident = In Favor of Resident
: Parking Permit
Program{Signature}

Please consider the votes above and kindly reopen the program in your earliest convenience. Thank you.





